
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

John Plescow 
Monday, February 6, 2023 10:11 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

Please, add to dockets 20230001 and 20230017. 

We will send the 01 and 17 letter. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 3:41 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Laurie Sprague <laurie.sprague@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 12:53 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: FPL Rate Hike 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/6/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00899-2023 

I received notification that FPL is putting in for a rate hike due to hurricane repairs and natural gas prices. 
First, hurricane repairs should be budgeted for in the state of Florida. They are not a new occurrence. Second, 
FPL just made a significant increase on the customers they took over from Gulf Power, my bill has gone up 
50%. 

I am sincerely hoping this request is denied. 

Laurie Sprague 
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